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WBE Families, 
 
We are very excited and proud that during this 

holiday season all students are focused on a 

Giving Project for our community.  

 

Kindergarten and 1st grade is partnering with 

Safe Place for Animals (a local animal shelter) 

to provide food and supplies for dogs and cats 

living in the shelter. Each 2nd and 3rd grade 

class is adopting a local Angel to provide gifts 

from their wishes and needs list. Our 4th and 

5th grades are collecting items to send to 

deployed service members who are overseas 

during the holidays.  

 

Each grade group will have an assembly this 

week to discuss the giving project and ways 

they may contribute.  

 

For more details about each Giving Project 

please 

visit http://wbetechclass.weebly.com/giving-

project.html. 

 

Thank you for giving back! 
 
Mary Day Reynolds, Ed.D. 
Principal 
 
 

 
 

• 12/6:     Mary Poppins @ SCHS 

• 12/13:  3rd Grade Program @ 6pm 

• 12/14:  Birthday Celebrations 

             Spirit Day/Night @ Cheerville  

• 12/20:  Half Day- Dismissal @ 11:30  

              Parties begin at 10:00am 

• 12/21-1/6:    Christmas Break 

Save the Date 
Our 3rd annual Family Stem Night is coming soon. It 

will be January 17th from 5:30pm until 7pm. The cost 

will be $7 per student (parents are free). This is a 

family stem night which means the activities are 

designed for parents and students (only K-5 

students) to visit the stations together. When we 

return on Jan. 7th, a flyer with more information will 

be sent home. This will be first come first serve and 

will be limited to the first 100 spots. 

 

http://wbetechclass.weebly.com/giving-project.html
http://wbetechclass.weebly.com/giving-project.html

